
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/21/2014 10:43:53 PM
Subject: Bill action notice from Governor Haley 

Attachments: H.5024 Denmark Olar School District 2.PDF

Good evening,

Today, May 21, 2014, Governor Haley vetoed and returned without her approval R201, H.5024,a bill that grants the 
board of Denmark-Olar School District 2 in Bamberg County authority to impose property tax millage in excess of 
established statewide millage limits on its citizens without voter approval. Please find attached the veto message 
from Governor Haley.

Best,

Joshua D. Baker
Budget Director
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley

mailto:Baker,%20Josh%20%3CJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

